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Be Kind
Thanks to the many of you who stopped by and
had kind words to say last weekend during my
music set at the Botanical Gardens’ Urban

Ward 6
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Ward 6 News
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City Services: Frequently-
Asked Questions
Resource Fair
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Gardening Festival. The temps were a bit warm,
but that only matched the vibe you brought to
the event. Michelle tells me they had well over
500 registered for the event and that we expect
an answer on the Fry’s-Gardens partnership very
soon.

Don’t miss the concluding weeks of the butterfly
exhibit at the Gardens. It will run 9 a.m. until 3
p.m. daily through the end of the month. This
photo I got from inside the show is proof of the high-tech capabilities of my flip
phone.

Last Friday, Ed Mercurio-Sakwa and his staff from Emerge! were kind enough to
recognize the work we’ve done at the Ward 6 office on behalf of domestic violence
victims. The honor is ours to be involved with such a great group of people.



Steve K's Newsletter 4/30/18 | Official website of the City of Tucson

https://www.tucsonaz.gov/ward-6/news/steve-ks-newsletter-43018[5/1/2018 9:34:11 AM]

This was my comment on their work: “Every community must have a compassionate
and dedicated voice committed to touching the lives of people affected by domestic
abuse. In Tucson, that voice is Emerge. I’m amazed each time I interact with the
staff and volunteers whose work is a beacon of hope for DV victims. Tucson is a
better community because Emerge is here making a difference.” They’ve answered
over 45,000 hotline calls related to DV in our city. That number is 795.4266.
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Recognition is also due to the 120 volunteers who stepped in and assisted in tax
preparation for over 2,500 Tucson residents through the United Way VITA
(volunteer income tax assistance) program. The combined amount returned to filers
exceeded $3 million. That’s a boost to individuals and families throughout the valley.
The program also educates people on tax scams, connects them with banking
services and teaches how to avoid predatory lending practices. If you’d like to sign
on to help, you can do so by contacting Rachel Cheeseman at
rcheesman@unitedwaytucson.org. It does not have to be tax season for you to lend
a hand.

Kudos to the Feldman’s neighbors for their work with refugees through the
Iskashitaa network. They’re hosting an open house to share what the network has
achieved in the past year. It’s primarily for Feldman’s neighbors, but they won’t turn
anyone interested in seeing the fine work away. Stop by and check out the great
work this partnership is achieving together.

mailto:rcheesman@unitedwaytucson.org
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Half-Staff
This quote comes to mind:

“Nothing pains some people more than having to think.”
                        ~Martin Luther King Jr. (1963)

That’s the AR15 a genius dad gave back to his son after it, along
with three other weapons had been taken away from him by
the U.S. Secret Service. The 29-year-old killer was apprehended
in a restricted area outside of the White House. It’s the rifle he
used to murder four people inside a Waffle House last week in
Nashville. His clip jammed and he was wrestled to the ground by a guy who was







mailto:Rebecca.ruopp@tucsonaz.gov






http://www.tucsonaz.gov/tucsondelivers














mailto:ngrant@visittucson.org


mailto:dberrien@icloud.com


mailto:ward6@tucsonaz.gov
mailto:membership@tucsonfolkfest.org


http://www.missiongarden.org/
http://www.tucsonbotanical.org/
http://www.tucsonhistoricdepot.org/
http://www.uamineralmuseum.org/
http://www.jewishhistorymuseum.org/


mailto:ward6@tucsonaz.gov
http://www.foxtucsontheatre.org/
http://hotelcongress.com/
http://www.loftcinema.com/
http://www.rialtotheatre.com/
http://www.statemuseum.arizona.edu/
http://www.arizonatheatre.org/
http://www.theroguetheatre.org/
https://tucsonmuseumofart.org/
http://tucsonconventioncenter.com/event-calendar/
file:///C:/Users/mthrash1/AppData/Local/Temp/XPgrpwise/www.MeetMeatMaynards.com
http://www.childrensmuseumtucson.org/
http://www.yumegardens.org/


https://www.tucsonaz.gov/city-government
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/neighborhoods
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/business
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/departments
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/city-government
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/español
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/jobs
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/contact
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/web-policies

	tucsonaz.gov
	Steve K's Newsletter 4/30/18 | Official website of the City of Tucson




